
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
2017 CDBG City-Wide Curb Ramp Installation 
Project No. 2017-109 

 
The City of Cupertino seeks the services of a qualified contractor to 
install curb ramp at various locations.  Work generally consists 
consisting of installing the required construction of ADA Curb Ramps 
remove and reconstruct certain curbs, gutters  and sidewalks, and 
adjust to grade existing traffic boxes, meters and others city owned 
facilities, relocate signs, and remove and replace pavement striping 
and legends, within the limits of the new ADA curb ramps. All new 
curb ramps shall have detectable warning surfaces installed as part of 
the ramp as required, according to plans and specifications prepared by 
the City of Cupertino and according to the contract documents. 
 
Interested firms should obtain a full copy of the Bid Documents from 
the City’s web site at http://www.cupertino.org. 
 
Please contact the Department of Public Works for additional 
information at 408-777-3354. 
 
Bids are due at the Cupertino City Hall at the Department of Public 
Works no later than 3:00 p.m.  On Thursday, December 15, 2016. 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK 
PUBLISH 11/25/16 and 12/2/16 
 


